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AMERICAN - BRITISH - IMPORTS

 MOTORCYCLES INC.
SALES » SERVICE = BREPAIR

#6-1865 Sargent Ave.
Winnipeg. MB R3H 0E4

TED HECTOR & BiLL FRASER
{204) 783-8884

Dave Johnson

Bus. {(204) 941-1791 (24 Hrs))
Fax: (204) 895-4442

2360 Corvdon Avenue
Winnipeg. MB Canada R3P2K7

TUNE-UPS TO RESTORATIONS
NEW and USED PARTS
FOR ALL MAKES

Bob’s Motorcycle Repair

SPECIALIZING IN:
TRIUMPH — BSA — NORTON

BOB HAZLETT PH. (204} 237-4873
685 Plessis Rd. Winniceg, MB
R20 BH1

UPCOMING EVENTS

As you can see our calendar is very
open.

If anyone knows of any events in the
future that our club would be interested
PLEASE pass them along.

Meeting Notice
Next meeting at Woodhaven Community Club
September 24th, 7:30 p.m.
Following month October 29th
7:30 p.m. Woodhaven Community Club

177 lsabel Street
Winnipeg. MB
R3A 1G8

Phone:  (204) 843-4533
Toll Free: 1-800-282-8040
Fax: (204) 942-0631

Dexter Greenwood

emzil:dexter@ilos.net

 Phone 204-268-2242
Fax 204-268-1130
www.dicustomcoatings.com

POC. Box 228
Tyndali, MB
Canada ROE 2B0




Minutes of the August Meeting

Yours truly had to arrive on 4 wheels due to excuses ......excuses . Have since made the nec-
essary pentinence to one track.

Still 3 Guzzis made it as Steve Toth managed his first meeting since joining - a change of
shift made everything possible.

There was a fair representation from other makes including Kawasaki, Triumph, Susuki and
Honda.

Meeting was brought to order with 14 members present.
It was reported that 2 members had suffered recent losses in their families. Qur condolences
go out to Richard and Atilla and their respective families

With many members away riding, autojumbling, or just stuck due to breakdown ( we felt for you
Keith) there were fewer reports to note.

Ed reported our membership was up to 41 and had $1700 in the bank.
The rally looks like it broke even so all was good on that front.
With Richard away there was no news on the Jacket front.

As secretary there was nothing to report on official buisness but update on the whereabouts of
various members.

Ed raised the question of should the club join the NAACC ( sorry if the initials are wrong but |
left my notes at work) This organisation is working on lobbying the authorities on such things
as insurance,mooted age related restrictions etc.For a minimal fee we can become a part of
the lobby group. It definitely appeared to be a worth while investment for us as a group but it
was up to the membership as a whole to decide & vote next meeting.

With all the buisness done everyone made a bee line to the coffee
JohnT




1 Editor’s Note
& ,_ - Another season of riding is winding down for most
¢ mOTOEBSFORT ) ~ ofus, some of us had it end a little early. Another
£ H
3090 MAIM STREET. WINNIPEG, MANITOBA R2V 4RE Corn Roast has Com? and gone, thanks again to
MOTORCYCLE. SNOWMOBILE, ATY, WATERCRAFT - PARTS & SEFVICE | Pat and John for hosting another one. Greg came
s TUNE UPS - REBUILDS » CYLINDER PORTING - TRAIL - RACE ~ up with another new game for the event (front cover)
* CRANKSHAFT REPAIRS = PIPE REPAIFS - MODIFICATIONS -3 . . .
* WELDING-STEEL-ALUMINIUM  + TWO STROKE ENGINES A SPECIALTY - totestthe dari ng and skill of anyone who was will-
TEL: (204) 338-7610 ing to put on a blind fold and let the force be their
ORI -t 336.5 .
GORD GINGLES FAX: (204) 338-5200 gUlde, QOOd one Gre'g

I would like to thank the members who have of-
fered to lend assistance with my ailing BMW. 1 am
going to make it a winter project.

- You will notice in the minutes that some of the mem-
~ bers are quite proud of their lalian rides. It sounded
to me like a bit of a challenge to riders of other
makes to respond by trying to out number them at
~our monthly meetings, well guys are we going to
-~ let this go unnoticed.

Some thing we need to think about as this year
~ winds down is are we doing anything special for
our 25th Anniversary? Anyone with any sugges-
- tions?

~ One final thing | must add is that in the last news-
letter | had some photos of the Trev Deely Museum,
- well | was reminded that | forgot to give Faye
 Burton a photo credit. | apologize for my oversight.
- | should alsc inform the membership that Faye is
currently recovering in hospital after major surgery.
- Speedy recovery Faye and we will look forward to
seeing the Triumph next summer.
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Keith F.
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